
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 12, 2020 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Due to scheduled maintenance, the intersection of Live Oak Street and Edgar Street will 
be closed Thursday, February 13, 2020 and Friday, February 14, 2020. Please use caution 
when driving in this area.  
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